
Dear Families,         6/1/20 

I hope everyone is staying safe & healthy! 

Over the last week or so we have had a few inquiries as to what we plan to do during the 2020-2021 

school year should public schools reduce the number of days in session or change their hours. 

At this time, we have not received any notice from the state as to their intentions or firm plans to 

reduce hours or days in session. That said, should it become necessary, we will step in and provide care 

for any impacted school age child (space permitting & availability of transportation). 

We are in the process of putting together a modified “school-age” (5-12 years) program to back-fill 

whatever the 2020-2021 schools-age need is. Here is an example of what we are looking at doing: 

 

• Build a budget friendly program 

• Offer a “true” after care program - as we have in the past (i.e., pick-up child from school, 

provide care & age appropriate activities) 

• Offer full-day care for dates public schools are not in session 

• Start our after-care program hours earlier if needed 

• Lastly, provide flexibility for family needs 

Once we learn more about what the state plans to do, we will let you know.    

Sincerely, 

Tony V     Jessie 

Owner, Kids R Kids #34 & #19   Senior Director 

 


